Foreign and Commonwealth Office

London S5WI1A ZAH

B June 1988
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Thank you for your letter of 7 June about the
Itallan Prime Minister's proposal to discuss environmental
proebleme at the Toronto Economic Summit. We do not want
to encourage the ltalians to raise specific environmental
igsues at the Summit, still less fo incorporate their

lengthy text in the communigque. BSo we do not copsider 1t
reply. We shall, of course,

appropriate to send a formal
for her meeting

brief the Prime Minister on this propesal,
with Signor de Mita in Toronto.
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